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Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 155

From: -

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: electoral and other legislation amendments bill
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 9:58:48 AM

It was brought to my attention that the present Qld. state government wants to change
the requirement to have an ID when voting.

Please keep the old requirement to have an ID. To me the way you try to introduce
changes to existing laws without publishing your intentions smells of dishonesty. | hope
and pray that your government will not last H.C.L.van Houweninge
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